
 

 

October 24, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lyon County School District President Phil Cowee and Trustees, 

  

 For over seventeen years the Lyon County School District has been a big part of my life 

and that of my family.  All four of my children have or will graduate from this incredible school 

district having achieved their personal educational goals and setting them up for a successful life.  

I am so honored and privileged to serve with the amazing educators throughout LCSD, including 

you, who devote so much energy, love, and compassion to our students every single day.  I’m 

blessed to work in a school district that places family, regardless of its makeup, at the forefront 

of all decisions and actions.   

With that said, the time has come for me personally in which I must place my own family 

challenges and circumstances at the center of my life.  Therefore, it is with great sadness that I 

must provide you with my resignation notice as the Superintendent of the Lyon County School 

District effective June 30, 2024, at the end of the current school year.  I am so grateful for the 

opportunity my family and I have been given to serve the students, staff, families, and 

communities of the LCSD.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely and respectfully, 

 

 
 

Wayne L. Workman    


